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Addendum – Posted 5/06/2024 
 

Q: Would the contractor be allowed to use Payroll Services company such as ADP for Payroll 
Processing? 

A: Yes.  

Q: It looks like you already had the same bid back in 2022 which was Closed/Awarded and then 
again in 2023 which was Closed/Failed. Would you be able to share the reasons?  

A: We are always striving to improve our services and the capabilities of our agency to continue to 
serve people according to workforce needs. Until we find an EOR that can provide services for all 
of our needs in our region, we will continue to explore options. 
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